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It is with very bittersweet emotions that | announce that Robin Tucker will be
leaving us. She has accepted a Desk Top Support Technician position at
Riverside. Her last day with us will be Jan 11.

Robin will be very much missed. She has done wonderful work with our students
and circulation services. Please wish her all the best.

Mary

Mary Sellen

University Librarian
Christopher Newport University
Director of the Library

The Mariners' Museum
757.594.7130
mary.sellen@cnu.edu
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